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Kyelle Woods is a junior at Garfield Heights High School
and is enrolled in CVCC’s Power Equipment Technology
(PET) program instructed by Matthew Harding. Since a
young age, Kyelle has been fascinated by engines, and
knew that working on engines was what he wanted to do
for the rest of his life. That said, attending the PET
program at CVCC was the easiest “yes” for Kyelle.

“Kyelle is a phenomenal student who shows discipline and
is committed to quality. There’s no doubt that he will be
great in the repair field.” -Matthew Harding, PET
Instructor

Kyelle really appreciates all of the hands-on learning in the program. His favorite project in
class has been working on a V8 engine because it's allowed him to learn more about the
intricacies of engines.

“My advice to future students is to really think about your options because there are
endless opportunities at CVCC. You could go in blind to a program, not knowing anything
about the field, and leave the program being an expert on the basics of the field. CVCC has
opened me up to more career opportunities than | could have imagined.” -Kyelle Woods

After graduation, Kyelle plans to go into heavy diesel machinery mechanics, and continue to

expand his knowledge on engines. Outside of academics, Kyelle works at a garden center
and enjoys spending time with his dogs. Keep up the great work, Kyelle!
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